Department of Education
Region VI — Western Visayas
DIVISION OF AKLAN
Arch. Gabriel M. Reyes St., Kalibo, Aklan

February 14, 2018

To:  Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors

Principals/Head Teacher In-Charge of the District
All Others Concerned

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:
Greetings!

Please be reminded that Chief Education Supervisors, Education

Program Supervisors, Public Schools District Supervisors, Principals/Head
Teachers In-Charge of the District are expected to join/attend the WVRAA
Meetl Opening Parade and Program on February 18, 2018, 3:00 P M, at lloilo
Sports Complex, lioilo City.

If, for a valid reason, the personnel concemed cannot attend,
he/she must not fail to send a representative. This is done to show DepED-
Aklan’s cooperation and unity with our local/provincial LGU officials who
have always been supportive of our education and sports programs.

For your information, guidance and compliance.

Very truly yours,
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Dr. ERNESTO F. SERVILLON, JR., MNSA, CESO VI
Assistant Schools Division Superintendent &~
Officer-In-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
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